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 Procurement Management Department 
2115 Second Street, 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL  33901 
Main Line: (239) 533-8881 

Fax Line: (239) 485-8383 
www.leegov.com/procurement 

Posted Date:  August 23, 2023 
 
Solicitation No.: CN230495DWJ 
 
Solicitation Name:  Ortiz Utility Relocation (MLK – SR80) 
  
Subject:   Addendum Number 1 
 
The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above referenced bid. This 
addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not referenced herein remain unchanged, including 
the response date. Words, phrases or sentences with a strikethrough represent deletions to the original solicitation. 
Underlined words and bolded, phrases or sentences represent additions to the original solicitation. 
 
1. ATTACHMENTS 

 
2. QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

 

1. 

I was wondering if there is a new or revised set of roadway plans other than what is 
posted to the website. I noticed the plans from AIM Engineering are from 2010, 
which seems pretty dated to me.  Any insight you might be able to provide would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Answer 
2010 plans posted on the DOT web page are the most current roadway plans 
available for this corridor (Ortiz Ave SR80 to 
SR82).  https://www.leegov.com/dot/engineeringservices/projectsplans 

  
 
BIDDER/PROPOSER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS 
ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID/PROPOSAL.  FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 
REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER/PROPOSER BEING CONSIDERED NON-RESPONSIVE. 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS ARE AND SHALL 
REMAIN THE SAME. 
 
 _________________________ 
David Jones 
Procurement Analyst Direct Line:  239-533-8864 
Lee County Procurement Management 
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